
Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Thursday, July 1, 2021 
Hosea 1:2 
The Lord said to [Hosea], 
“Go, and marry a woman who 
will be unfaithful to you… 
because people in this 
country have acted like an 
unfaithful wife toward the 
Lord.” 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Friday, July 2, 2021 
Hosea 1:4 
The Lord said to Hosea, 
“Name him Jezreel… I will 
punish the family of Jehu for 
the people they killed at 
Jezreel. Then I will put an 
end to the kingdom of 
Israel.” 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Saturday, July 3, 2021 
Hosea 1:7 
“But I will show pity to the 
people of Judah. I will save 
them. I will not use bows or 
swords, horses or horsemen, 
or weapons of war to save 
them…” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Sunday, July 4, 2021 
Hosea 1:10 
“…the people of Israel will 
become like the grains of 
sand of the sea…it is said to 
Israel, ‘You are not my 
people.’ But…they will be 
called ‘children of the living 
God.’” 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Monday, July 5, 2021 
Hosea 2:2 
“Plead with her because she 
no longer acts like a wife to 
me. And I am not treated like 
her husband…Tell her to stop 
behaving like an unfaithful 
wife.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Tuesday, July 6, 2021 
Hosea 2:8 
“But she has not accepted 
that I was the one who gave 
her grain, wine and oil. I gave 
her much silver and gold. But 
she used it to make statues 
of Baal.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Wednesday, July 7, 2021 
Hosea 2:14, 16 
“So I am going to attract 
her. I will lead her into the 
desert and speak tenderly to 
her.”… The Lord says, “Then 
she will call me ‘my 
husband.’…” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Thursday, July 8, 2021 
Hosea 2:19-20 
“And I will make you my 
promised bride forever. I will 
be good and fair. I will show 
you my love and mercy… Then 
you will accept that I am the 
Lord.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Friday, July 9, 2021 
Hosea 2:23 
“…I will show pity to the one 
I had called ‘not shown pity.’ 
I will say, ‘You are my people’ 
to those I had called ‘not my 
people.’ And they will say to 
me, ‘You are our God.’” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Saturday, July 10, 2021 
Hosea 4:1 
“People of Israel, listen to 
the Lord’s message…‘The 
people are not true, not loyal 
to God. They do not even 
know him.’” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Sunday, July 11, 2021 
Hosea 4:6 
“My people will be 
destroyed because they have 
no knowledge. You priests 
have refused to learn…You 
have forgotten the teachings 
of your God…” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Monday, July 12, 2021 
Hosea 4:9 
“The priests are as wrong as 
the people. I will punish them 
both for what they have 
done. I will repay them for 
the wrong they have done.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Tuesday, July 13, 2021 
Hosea 5:4 
“And those bad things they 
have done keep them from 
returning to their God. They 
are determined to be 
unfaithful to me. They do not 
know the Lord.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 
Hosea 5:7 
“They have not been true to 
the Lord. Their children do 
not belong to him. 
So their false worship will 
destroy them and their land.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 
Hosea 5:15 
“Then I will go back to my 
place until the people admit 
they are guilty. At that time 
they must look for me. In 
their trouble they must turn 
to me.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Friday, July 16, 2021 
Hosea 6:3 
“Let’s learn about the Lord… 
He will come to us as surely 
as the dawn comes. The Lord 
will come to us like the 
rain, like the spring rain that 
waters the ground.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Saturday, July 17, 2021 
Hosea 6:6 
“I want faithful love more 
than I want animal sacrifices. 
I want people to know me 
more than I want burnt 
offerings.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Sunday, July 18, 2021 
Hosea 7:10 
“Israel’s pride will cause 
their defeat. They have had 
many troubles. But they still 
do not turn to the Lord their 
God. They do not look to him 
for help.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Monday, July 19, 2021 
Hosea 7:15 
“I trained them and gave 
them strength. But they have 
made evil plans against me.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Tuesday, July 20, 2021 
Hosea 8:2-3 
“They cry out to me, ‘Our 
God, we in Israel know 
you!’ But Israel has rejected 
what is good. So the enemy 
chases them.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Wednesday, July 21, 2021 
Hosea 8:4 
“They chose their own 
kings without asking my 
permission…They made their 
silver and gold into idols.  For 
all this they will be 
destroyed.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Thursday, July 22, 2021 
Hosea 9:10 
“When I found Israel, it was 
like finding grapes in the 
desert…But when they came 
to Baal Peor, they began 
worshiping an idol. They 
became as disgusting as the 
thing they worshiped.” 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Friday, July 23, 2021 
Hosea 10:12 
“I said, ‘Break new 
ground. Plant what is right. 
Then you will harvest good 
things from your loyalty to 
me. It is time for you to turn 
back to me, the Lord.’…” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Saturday, July 24, 2021 
Hosea 10:13 
“But you have planted evil. So 
you have harvested trouble. 
You have trusted in your own 
power and your many 
soldiers. Now you must live 
with the result of your lies.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Sunday, July 25, 2021 
Hosea 11:3 
“But it was I who taught 
Israel to walk. I took them 
by the arms. But they did not 
understand that I had healed 
them.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Monday, July 26, 2021 
Hosea 11:8 
“Israel, I don’t want to give 
you up. I don’t want to go 
away and leave you…My heart 
beats for you. My love for 
you stirs up my pity.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Tuesday, July 27, 2021 
Hosea 12:6 
“Like Jacob you must return 
to him. You must be loyal and 
true to him. You must do 
what is honest and just. You 
must always trust in him as 
your God.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Wednesday, July 28, 2021 
Hosea 13:4 
“I have been the Lord their 
God since they were in the 
land of Egypt. They have 
really known no other God 
except me. I am the one who 
has saved them.” 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Thursday, July 29, 2021 
Hosea 14:1 
Israel, return to the Lord 
your God. Your sins have 
caused your ruin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Friday, July 30, 2021 
Hosea 14:4 
The Lord says, “I will forgive 
them for leaving me. I will 
love them freely. I am not 
angry with them anymore.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hosea:  God’s Unfailing love 
(July 2021 Scripture Writing Plan) 

All Scripture is taken from ICB unless otherwise indicated. 

Saturday, July 31, 2021 
Hosea 14:9 
…The Lord’s ways are 
right. Good people live by 
following them, but those who 
turn against God die because 
of them. 


